
United American has received a new rate approval. 
 
NEBRASKA has approved 2018 rates for UA ProCare Plans A, B, C, D, F, HDF, G, K, L and N. The rates on Plans B, 
C, D, F, HDF, G, K, L and N have not changed. 
 
The new business effective date is 1/1/2018. Use the new rates on applications signed on or after 1/1/2018. 
 
The renewal effective date is 1/1/2018. 
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact our office. 
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